
Good evening, everyone! 

First of all, let's address the elephant in the room: Yes, we've made it 

to graduation! And yes, our parents are as surprised as we are. 

Now, I know they say high school is the best four (or for some of us, 

five) years of your life. But I'm here to reassure you that there's more 

fun to be had. Like college ramen or mastering the art of avoiding adult 

responsibilities. 

To our teachers, thank you for your endless support and for not giving us 

too many pop quizzes. We promise to use what we've learned... or at least 

try to. 

To my fellow graduates, remember: We're like a software update--

constantly developing, often buggy, and always needing more memory. But 

that's what makes us unique and ready for the world! 

So, here's to us--the class of [Year]. May our dreams be big, our Wi-Fi 

always connected, and our nap times plentiful! 

Thank you, and congratulations! 


